

Date: 28/ 6/2012 Ref: 1536 - 64 التاريخ: / / ٢٠١

## Italian Red Cross Society

Dr. Francesco Rocca President

Dear Dr. Rocca,

The Syrian Arab Red Crescent extends its warmest wishes to you and the staff and volunteers of the Italian Red Cross and , we would like to extend our appreciation for the contribution made by the Italian Government in co-operation with UNHCR, Syria, to the Syrian people that affected by the actual situation in Syria.

This donation which included of medical items has been delivered by UNHCR, and handed out to SARC on June 2012 in order to support our activities in health domains for the benfet of the effected people in all Syria.

We would like to thank the Italian government and you for your continued support to the humanitarian work done by our national society for the benefit of the most vulnerable sectors of society.

Sincerely,

Dr. Abdul Rahman Attar

President

